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October 24, 2022 Council Meeting Postponed to October 31,2022

Pursuant to the City of Fort St. John Council Procedure Bylaw No. 2403, 2017, notice is hereby given that

the Regular Meeting of Council scheduled for Monday, October 24, 2022 has been postponed to Monday,

October 31, 2022 at 3:00 pm in Council Chambers, City Hall.

Dated at Fort St. John, BC

This 17th Day of October, 2022

Sonnie McCue

Corporate Officer
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